
Literacy 

We have been reading:  

We’re Going on a Bear Hunt 

- Michael Rosen 
Week-6-5.-Bear-Hunt-Story.pdf (ecclesallprimary.co.uk)  

 

 

 

Help your child by: 

Reading the story at home.  

Talk about the illustrations in this 
story.  

Re-enact the story with your child.  

Maths 

We have been learning to: 

Sorting and matching different ob-
jects.  

 

 

 

Help your child by: 

Sorting socks or shoes.  

Sorting objects by the colour e.g. 
pencils, pens or clothes.  

Sorting the laundry with help from 
the adult.  

Reception Home Learning        Date: 27/09/24 

Topic 

We have been learning to: 

Create our own self-portraits and explore what we look like.  

 

Help your child by: 

Encouraging your child to use a mirror to identify different features such as their 
mouth, nose, ears, etc.  

Reminders 

• Remember to label your child’s jumper, coat and book bag.  

• Please ensure your child is wearing their PE kit every Wednesday. 

• Please ensure you have sent your child into school with a spare clothes bag.  

• Please note that jewellery (apart from studded earrings), nail polish or colour-
ful shoes are not apart of our school uniform.  

https://ecclesallprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Week-6-5.-Bear-Hunt-Story.pdf

